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Photo of the Week: Sinsinawa Dominican Sisters Quincy Howard
and Nicole Reich Make First Profession of Vows 

Dominican Sisters Conference Public Statement Denouncing White
Supremacist Terrorist Actions in Charlottesville, VA

Please click here to find a public statement by the Dominican Sisters
Conference speaking out against the supremacist terrorism in Charlottesville
and links to additional public statements from Dominican congregations. The
response can also be found on the DSC Facebook Page. Please share with
others.

The S.H.O.P. Association Celebrates Ten Years in Fanjeaux

The S.H.O.P. (Sister Historians of the Order of Preachers) Association is
celebrating its ten years presence in Fanjeaux. Please click read more to find
the S.H.O.P. newsletter.

Read more

Dominican Sisters of Adrian Welcome Six New Associates

On August 5, 2017, six women were formally welcomed as Adrian Dominican
Associates at a gathering in St. Catherine Chapel at the Adrian Dominican
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Motherhouse. The new associates are: Laurie Susie; Rev. Cathy Johnson; Joan
Ebbitt; Sherry Goff; Barbara Lawrence; and Mary Sweet Rooney.

Read more

Dominican Sisters of Adrian Learn of Justice Issues in Philippines

On August 2, 2017, the Dominican Sisters of Adrian had the opportunity to
learn about the justice issues facing their Sisters in the Philippines. A
presentation was given by Sister Antonette Lumbang, OP, Justice Promoter for
the Remedies Chapter, on three key justice issues that her nation faces.

Read more

Dominican Sister of Peace Annette Winter, OP Honored for Service

Sister Annette Winter, OP was named “Volunteer of the Year” by RSVP/VIA of
Central Kansas. Sister Annette helps with several projects for Catholic Charities
and helps at Heartland Farm (ecological ministry of the Dominican Sisters of
Peace)—training alpacas, working with the animals, and teaches knitting and
crochet classes.

Read more

New Book by Mission San Jose Dominican Sister Donna Maria
Moses, O.P.

Sister Donna Maria Moses, OP’s new book, American Catholic Women
Religious: Radicalized, “depicts the significant role played by American
Catholic Women Religious in the broader narratives of modern American
history and the history of the Catholic Church. The book is a guide to fifty
foreign missions founded by Dominican and Maryknoll Sisters in the twentieth
century.”

Read more

Maryknoll Sisters Celebrate Sister Paulita Hoffman, M.M.’s 103rd
Birthday

“Maryknoll Sister, Sister Paulita Hoffman, M.M. celebrated her 103rd birthday
on Sunday, August 13th! Sister Paulita entered the Congregation in 1933; she
has been a Maryknoll Sister for 84 years! She has spent over 50 years on
mission in Taiwan serving in catechetical, social and pastoral work, and
helping with the formation of Christian Communities.”

Read more

Dominican Sisters of Sparkill Celebrate its Newest Centenarian

“On August 9, 2017, Dominican Sister of Sparkill Sr. Ann Louise DeGennaro
celebrated her 100th birthday! A member of the Sparkill Congregation for 78
years, Sr. Ann Louise has truly lived a life in service to others.”

Read article
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Next issue's deadline for articles is September 11, 2017
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